
“He who calls you is faithful; he will surely do it” (1 Thessalonians 5:24).

Dear friends and family,

There has been a change of plans! This will be the last newsletter I write to you from Florida. On August 
31, I will be headed to the Rafiki Village Liberia to serve with the team there for a month or two while I 
wait for the borders to open in Ghana. Lord willing, I will complete my two-year commitment in Ghana 
once the airports open there. In the meantime, I will have the opportunity to serve in Liberia and work 
with more children, staff, and missionaries than I had originally planned! The school in Liberia will open 
back up soon, so I will be plenty busy. 

Even though COVID-19 and country lock-downs have changed my plans, I am comforted to know that 
God never changes. He is faithful, and His plan for me cannot be thwarted. These are just some of the 
children I will have the blessing to work with in not one but two Rafiki Villages!

High school students in Ghana working  
in the computer lab.

It looks like I will be able to play knock-out in Liberia!
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Older students in Liberia tutoring younger students.

Day students at morning prayers in Ghana.



I want to thank you for continuing to pray for and support me. I have been waiting for the day I have 
a plane ticket to Africa, and you have been with me every step of the way. These next few weeks will 
be filled with many different emotions. As I finish my work at the Rafiki Home Office, pack, and say 
goodbye to many of you, will you please pray for me?

• Pray that the Lord will bring important details to mind as I pack and prepare.

• Pray I remember that because the Lord has called me, he will equip me for the work I will do. 

• Pray for the children, staff, and missionaries at the Rafiki Villages in Ghana and Liberia. Pray we all 
know the Lord better as we study His Word together.

• Pray for Ghana’s airports to open soon! 

Thank you again for your support and prayers. Please continue to help fund the second year of my term. 

 In Christ, 

E-mail: kileyb@rafikifoundation.org  Kiley Bronke
Missionary #249  106 Park Hurst Lane
 Deland FL 32724 

Visit rafikifoundation.org and facebook.com/RafikiFoundation to learn more about missionaries, Villages, the Exchange, and more.

To donate online:

• Go to www.rafikifoundation.org. 

• Select “Support a Missionary” from the 
dropdown menu in the upper right. 

• Find my photo and enter the amount that you 
would like to give. (You can make a one-time 
donation or a recurring donation.) Thank you! 

To donate by check:

• Send your check to the Rafiki Home Office at PO 
Box 1988, Eustis, FL 32727 with my name and 
missionary number (#249) in the memo line.

Students ready to celebrate  
Ghana’s independence day. 

Young men in Liberia helping with construction 
during the COVID lock-downs.


